Colleen Jones

From: Hayes, Gerard

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 2:11 PM

To:

Subject: RE: NLH — 2018 Capital Budget Application - Revised Information Pursuant to Order

P.U. 43(2017) — submissions of Labrador Interconnected Group

Newfoundland Power does not at this time have any submissions additional to the submissions it filed on February 16,
2018 in relation to this matter.

Regards,

Gerard M. Hayes SENIOR COUNSEL

55 Kenmount Road, St. John'’s, NL « A1B 3P6
Telephone 709-737-5609
ahayes@newfoundlandpower.com






